
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Proposed Bike Lanes 

Online Survey Available Until September 9, 2022 

The Department of Public Works (DPW) invites the public to learn about 
bike lane projects under consideration as part of DPW's paving and 
resurfacing program for summer 2022 through spring 2023. The projects 
support the City's Vision Zero Action Plan by using our Better Streets 
multimodal approach to improve safety for all roadway users. 

Detailed plans for the following corridors will be available for review: 

• Admiral Street/School Street
• German School Road
• Warwick Road

• North Sheppard Street
• West Marshall Street
• West Moore Street
• Norfolk Street

The Department will also present conceptual plans for bike 
infrastructure on the northside and southside along State !Route 161 
which includes the following city streets: 49th Street, Westover Hills 
Boulevard, Park Drive and Blanton Avenue. 

Scan the QR Code to review the conceptual designs and 

complete the survey by September 9, 2022.

Or, go to: rva.gov/public-works/pedestrian-bicycling-and-trails 

For more details or assistance with alternative means to review and 
comment, email Jakob.Helmboldt@rva.gov or call 804-646-7141. 

Your feedback is encouraged and will help us refine the proposed 

projects before moving forward with the detailed designs. 


